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Dear Dr. San Antonio,

Dr. Diosdado M. San Antonio

Regional Director

Department of Education — Region IV-A
Karangalan ES, Karangalan Village Cainta, Rizal

~ January 31, 2019

Mabuhay!

We would like to thank you for your support to the 2018 Metrobank-MTAP-DepEd Math

Chalienge (MMC). We are glad that your Region is actively participating in the competition every
year and we believe this is because of your endorsement and active support to the program.

Once again, the Metrobank Foundation, Inc. in partnership with the Mathematics

Teachers Association of the Philippines (MTAP) and the Department of Education (DepEd) is set
to hold the 2019 MMC Regional Finals on March 01, 2019. In connection with this, per
MOA signed by Secretary Leonor Magtolis Briones, we would like to request your assistance

once again on the following:

o

Ensure maximum participation of the DepEd Divisions in the region through issuance of a
regional memorandum about the competition.

Coordinate with Mrs. Carolina Guevara, MTAP representatives who will be bringing the
questionnaires, medals and trophies for the Regional Finals. She may be contacted at 0906~
348-6050

Provide a venue for the competition. Please send through email the complete address of the
venue on or before February 13, 2019 at dang.red@metrobank.com.ph.

Field qualified officials to serve as judges, proctors, quizmaster and coordinators.
Provide decent accommodation to the MTAP representative/s coming from Metro Manila.

Through our partnership and shared efforts, we believe that we will surely create an

_impact towards increasing the level of our students’ achievement in Mathematics. For queries,
please contact our Program Coordinator, Ms. Dang R. Red at (02) 898-8898 or 0956-132-5166.

Thank you so much. We are Iookmg forward to another year of productive partnership

between our two institutions.
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Very truly yours,

M abia )
I?éNE D. LABITAD

M
’((é/b’w\ Assistant Executive Director

4th Floor, Executive Offices, Metrobank Plaza
Sen. Gil Puyat Ave., 1200 Makati City, Philippines
Tel. No: (632) 857-5918 / (632) 898-8855

Fax No: (632) 818-5656 / (632) 750-0837

E-mail: foundation@metrobank.com.ph

Website: www.mbfoundation.org.ph




